REMEMBERING

Harry Peter Snow
March 21, 1940 - December 30, 2015
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Peter died at the Maplewood Seniors Residence in Abbotsford of complications
following a stroke. He will be missed by his wife Beth, daughter Carole (Richard),
grandchildren Jeffrey, Brendan and Madeleine, and other family and friends. He
was a generous soul who loved his family and his flat-coated retrievers, appreciated
a good argument and whose uncanny ability to do mental math made him a whiz at
cards.

A memorial service may be held in the spring. In lieu of flowers, please donate to
the Heart and Stroke Foundation of British Columbia. Details are available
at http://www.heartandstroke.bc.ca.

OGO



